55 BILLION FEDERAL
PROGRAM PUTS ELECTRIC
SCHOOL BUSES WITHIN
REAGH OF EVERY NEW
MEXICO SCHOOL DISTRICT!

With Appropriate Support from the State of New Mexico, Our Most Vulnerable Students Could
Soon Be Breathing Clean Air While More of Our Taxpayer Dollars Get Into Classrooms!

A Win, Win, Win, Win, Win!

Retiring Diesel buses in favor of Electric buses
provides big benefits for New Mexico students,
educators and communities, including:

Reduction of asthma and other
respiratory problems among students
Reduces environmental and health
disparities among NM students
Students and staff will no longer be
forced to breathe unhealthy diesel
exhaust every day

Improved health is directly linked to
student’s ability to perform better
academically

More funds can be used directly for
instruction, rather than paying for high
cost diesel fuel and diesel engine
maintenance

Rural New Mexicans can gain access to
local EV chargers when Districts join with
electricity providers as is being done in
Southeast New Mexico's Lake Arthur

Sponsored by DoGoodLLC and NMVC Action Fund www.nmvcaf.org
For more information: Charles Goodmacher, DoinGoodConsultant@gmail.com (505) 450-3155.
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